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NEW PHARMACY IN TOWN 

   
FEATURING:       * DRIVE THROUGH WINDOW* *GRAND OPENING 

COMING SOON* 
 
   Left to Right:  Chandace Tanner, Donna Griffith, and Michelle Vargas                                                                

 
We would like to announce the opening of LAMAR FAMILY PHARMACY INSIDE YOUR LOCAL PIGGLY WIGGLY!  We offer a variety of            
services including IMMUNIZATIONS, MEDICATION THERAPY MANAGEMENT, AUTO REFILLS, and fast and friendly service. We have            

installed a DRIVE THRU for your convenience and a DROP BOX located inside for use after hours. 
 

We offer easy, hassle free TRANSFERS! We can also assist you when choosing or switching from MEDICARE PART D PLANS.                                            
OPEN ENROLLMENT THIS YEAR IS OCTOBER 15 THRU DECEMBER 7. 

HOURS OF OPERATION: MONDAY THRU FRIDAY 9AM-6PM AND SATURDAYS FROM 9AM- 1PM. 
 

Our Pharmacists and CPHT are looking forward to serving you! PLEASE CALL US AT 843-326-5231. 
Hope to see to see you soon at LAMAR FAMILY PHARMACY!! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
A Word from Public Works 

Delinquent in your utility bills?  Contact DCCAA at 843-917-8249 for assistance. 
 

      A new policy is in effect immediately: If your water is disconnected for non-payment, all trash receptacles will be removed from your premises 
until past due bills are brought current. 

 
   The Town of Lamar and Darlington Trash Disposal sites DO NOT HAVE THE CAPACITY TO RECYCLE. There is no need to sort your      

trash and use the blue bins.  We do ask you to please crush and reduce all boxes to a manageable size.  Please make sure all bags are tied.  
If the bags are too heavy, the bags will tear.  Please dispose of your trash twice per week! 

 
Thank you to all customers who pay their bills in a timely manner. Remember, you can pay on-line or use the drop box at Town Hall. 

 
We welcome both Mr. Baker and Mr. McKenzie to the Public Works Team!   

We thank our longtime volunteers Mr. Logan and Mr. Pickard. 
- Mike McDonald, Manager 

   

 
Greetings Friends and Neighbors, 

 
Change is certainly in the air.  The flowers and trees are changing colors, elections will have occurred when this gets to your homes, and death of a clergy has 

once again visited our community.  Let us remember the commitment and dedication to racial harmony and unity Rev. Mark Bowling championed while a 
member of this community.  He has finished his assignment and we are better people because his presence in our lives. Our prayers of comfort are extended 

to his family and the members of Lamar United Methodist Church. 
 

Mr. Lang Howell has submitted his resignation from Council.  Mr. Howell was a tremendous asset to the overall operation of our water and sewer system. 
He gained the respect of the officials at Darlington County Water and Sewer as well as the team as S.C. Dept. of Health and Environmental Control and others.   

We are grateful for his high level of commitment and service to this community.  He will be missed! Elections to fill the seat vacated by Mr. Howell well be held     
the 3rd Tuesday in January, 2021. 

 
Thank you to the many groups and organizations who have provided resources to our community, including Genesis Health Care, CareSouth Carolina, 

Darlington County First Steps among others.  We value and appreciate all efforts to support our citizens. 
 

Peace for the journey, 
 

Darnell 
 

 
 
The Lamar Neighborhood Watch celebrated our kickoff on October 1st, 2020 at 6:00PM and would like for as many citizens as possible 
to join us in making a new change in safeguarding our community and town. We continued to practice social distancing in the parking lot 
of Lamar UMC. Thanks for coming out and working with us to make our town safe! 
 
The Town of Lamar would like to welcome OFC. Jamil Hall to the Lamar Police Department! 
 

mailto:cscott@lamarsc.org
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****************************** 

In Memory 

 
Rev. Mark Bowling, Pastor 

 
Lamar United Methodist Church

 
 
 
 

 
YOUTH VIRTUAL DAY OF PRAYER (9-25-20) 

LMA DAY OF PRAYER (9-26-2020) 

 
               

 
 
 
 

 
 

       www.lamarsc.org                                        scdhec.gov/COVID19                      
 

• Town Council – Monday, November 9- 6:15 P.M. 
• Beautification Committee Mtg.–2nd Fridays @ 9 AM 
• Neighborhood Watch Mgt.-1st Thursday @ 6:30 PM 
• Day of Prayer & Fasting-1st Monday 
• Court with Judge LaCross-Every 3rd Monday          

**Online Water Bill Pay and Tickets** 
                 -www.lamarsc.org 

####################################################### 
    Lamar Town Library-Monday-Thursday-10:00 AM-7:00 PM 
                                    Friday-10:00 AM-5:00 PM 
                                    Saturday-10:00 AM-2:00 PM 

TOWN OF LAMAR MERCHANTS COVID-19 HOURS 
     PIGGLY WIGGLY-7:00 AM-8:00 PM-Daily 
     FAMILY DOLLAR-MONDAY-SATURDAY-8:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                               SUNDAY-9:00 AM-8:00 PM 
     DOLLAR GENERAL-8:00 AM-9:00 PM-Daily 
     T&G-Monday-Satruday-8:00-7:30 PM (Sunday Closed) 
     KEN’S CORNER-Monday-Friday-6:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                                 -Saturday-7:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                                 -Sunday-8:00 AM-9:00 PM 
      TRIANGLE-Monday-Saturday-7:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                        -Sunday-8:00 AM-9:00 PM 
      GAY-ANN-Monday-Friday-6:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                     -Saturday-7:00 AM-9:00 PM/Sunday-8:00 AM-9:00 PM 
                                RESTAURANT   HOURS__________ 

                           Main Street Cafe -ONLY CALL-IN ORDERS  
    Monday-Wednesday-11:00AM-7:00PM 

Thursday-Saturday-11:00AM-8:00PM 
BERNARD’S-ONLY CALL-IN ORDERS 

Monday-Friday-11:00AM-5:00PM (Grill Closes @4:15) 
                              NEW DRAGON-CALL IN ORDERS ONLY 
                         Tuesday-Sunday-11:00 AM-8:00 PM 
########################################################### 

RECREATION  
For more information, concerning Recreation, please contact 

Chris Weaver, Manager, 843-992-4480 
########################################################### 

LAMAR PHARMACY     
Located inside Piggly Wiggly Hours-  

MONDAY-FRIDAY 9AM-6PM AND SATURDAYS-9AM-1PM 
Phone:  (843)326-5231 

          

http://www.lamarsc.org/
http://pngimg.com/download/86362
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
 
 
 
 
 

MEN TO MEN HEALTHCARE SYMPOSIUM (10-22-20) 
 

 
  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
***REMINDER:  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PLACE AN ARTICLE IN OUR NEWSLETTER, PLEASE SEND VIA EMAIL TO INEZ B. LEE @  

IN8L@AOL.COM BY THE 20TH OF EACH MONTH. ** 

 
Cynthia Lighty 

 
First School Crossing Guard 
Lamar-Spaulding Elementary 

 
CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

CITIZENS OF LAMAR 
 
Please make your Checks and 
Money Orders payable 
To ‘Town of Lamar”. 
 
Please include your name, 
account number, and the amount 
being paid. 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

WATER DEPARTMENT 

MONTH OF NOVEMBER 
CLEAN UP AND DECORATIONS 

FOR OUR COMMUNITY 
Beautification / Christmas Committee 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS ON MAIN 
DECEMBER 5, 2020 @ 2:00 – 5:00 pm 

CHRISTMAS PARADE @ DUSK 
 

See Town’s website for more information. 
                  Christmas Committee 
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